BVMC
8-5-0

Prior to the meeting, a presentation on hurricane preparedness and evacuation was given

by the Harris County precinct 2 constable ‘s office . This was very informative and was attended by

about 40 residents .

| ] Denny M. opened the meeting and welcomed new members Jon Stittsinger and Jim Driesch .

2] A letter from Donna Ferreri was read requesting donations of food , cat litter and towels for the

aimal shelter . Donations may be left at the club .

3] Sunday 8-30, the Belles ice cream social needs contestants for the home made ice cream contest

that will have prizes . Contact Patsy Womac for info .

3] It was moved and seconded that the minutes of last month’s minutes be waved .

4] Treasurer Billy P. reported the club had a balance of about $2200-$2300 .He said this was an estimate



because he was having computer problems . Also, he reported the Lazy Days dinner netted $92.62,

the Fiesta dinner netted $529.27 , and the pancake breakfast netted $76.99 .

II] Community Up-dates

1] Tom Green reported the Vets Club needs more volunteers for the flags projects .

The next dates will be the week of 9-5 for Labor Day and Patriots Day . Exact times to be

announced .

2] Denny reported the trip to the Miller Outdoor Theater for “The Day The Music Died “

Concert was attended by about 35 residents .and was enjoyed by all .

3] Denny reported the “summer time meal “ was a success even thou the planed entertainment

had to cancel . We had great sandwiches, a presentation by Tom Green on the history of flags in

the USA around the Revolutionary War, and a music video of the works of Robert Foster and

Friends .

4] The pancake breakfast was a big success again thank to the work of Richard Wach and his crew .



Denny also thanked Sue Steik for her help in the ticket sales and promotion of events .

[1I] There was no unfinished business .

IV] New Bussiness

1] Denny announced that unless we could get a chairman and volunteers for the casino night that it

would be cancelled . After a brief discussion it was determined to cancel at this time .

2] It was announced that resident Judge Chaney offered to give a presentationion on a

variety of legal matters . Tom Green Suggested a trip to the San Jacinto Monument,

Battlefield and the Battleship Texas in April . Bill B. suggested a bus trip to the casino

on 9-14to 9-15. It was agreed this was a good idea and plans were made .

3] Secretary Roger V. stressed the importance of the “Vials For Life” program and urged residents

make use of the forms available .

4] A.H. Ortiz { Orty} asked the status of the nature trail . It was reported that it was still a go .



V] Upcomming Events

1] 9-26 the luau will be chaired by Mike Sanders . Jack L. will be decorating .

2] The first Sat. in Oct . will be the Mistletoe Market . The BVMC are to BBQ, Chaired by Cris B .

3] 10-15 Octber-fest will be chaired by Brian Himel .

VI] Announcements:

Meeting Adjourned

50/50 won by Herschel Guillot ,$31.00

Closing Social

Submitted by

Roger Valdez , Secretary BVMC






